
Review of  Premises Licence 
Premises:  AC0490 Aberdeen Hero/Pumpkin, Aberdeen Railway Station 
Licence holder :  Select Service Partner Limited 
  
In terms of Section 38 (4) (a) I make the following representation to the Licensing Board. 
  
When  notified in October 2020 that the premises had not paid the annual fee, the LSO sent out an 
email in October advising of the outstanding annual fee and methods of payment.  
The premises manager responded in October  to advise that both units were closed due to the 
Railway Station refurbishment.  This email was forwarded on to the licensing team and I am advised 
that the agents for the licenceholder are in contact regarding the annual fee position. 
  
 


